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Dear Mr hhearne:

I auld appreciate your prompt action on the licensing of the Diablo Canyon
as weII as Units 2 and 3 of the San Onofre Plants

The poser generated by nuclear plants is cheap, clean and safe The safety
factor has been proven by reputable nuclear scientists like Drs. Beckman
and Teller Of course, the W growth" nukes led by Ponds> Haydon, Bronx
and coi are against it Taking the'word of a good scientist is much more
plausable than of the nowukes~

I do hope that you will license the above mentioned plants in the very near
futures

Most sincer y,
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